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"We received news on Tuesday, November 14th 2023, that a stem cell box had been stolen from

an express train in Germany on its way to France the previous day on November 13th 2023.

The box was found, but the stem cell product is still missing. The donor agreed to a second
apheresis and already donated a second time. For the sake of the donor and patient involved, we

are unable to communicate any other details concerning this incident.”
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